

Tel 035 7981678

02 May 2024

Thank you for the contribution from Bay Hydraulics

## Dear Claudia.

On behalf of the entire staff, students, and families of Brakenham Pre-Primary School, I would like to express our sincere gratitude for your company's generous support in renovating our school facilities.

The renovations you have made to our school have had a significant impact on our learning environment. Since the renovations were done classrooms are looking more Vibrant, pupils are having more fun learning and environment is much safer and it feels like a brand new school. I. These improvements will not only enhance the learning experience for our current students alsfo or generations of students to come.

Thanks to your generosity, our school is now a more welcoming and stimulating place for learning. We are confident that these improvements will contribute to the academic success of our students and empower them to reach their full potential.

We would also like to confirm that 100% of our students are black (Africans, Indians & Coloureds) South Africans. Thank you once again for your invaluable contribution to our pre School.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs P Haribans

PRINCIPAL

Brackenham pre primary TEL: 035 798 1678 DAVALLIA, BRACKENHAM COMMUNITY CENTRE